
NEWS RELEASE  

New play equipment installed in Melita parks 

New play equipment were installed in Melita parks last May 15, 2018. A new see-saw or teeter 

totter was added to Central Park. While a new slide, swing set, and Iris climber were installed at 

the River Park Campground. The area was prepped a few days prior by the Town's public works 

employees. A supervisor from the play equipment company, J&D Penner, came out to guide the 

volunteers and town employees as they installed the equipment. The pea gravel used for 

surface protection arrived on May 17th completing the area and making it usable in time for the 

May-long weekend.  

Councillor Brian Teetaert and Earl Line together with Town employees, James Gerlock and 

Garry VanSteelandt, installed the play equipment. Earl Line donated his time and the use of his 

auger to drill the holes for the River Park Campground equipment. Midwestern Redi-Mix 

Concrete and Stewart's Lumber donated materials for the area. Cash donations that supported 

the project were received from the following: Tundra Oil and Gas, Royal Bank of Canada Melita, 

Municipal Waste Management, and Southwest Strength.  

The community is grateful for all the help and donations received to make this project possible.  
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